
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Monday, 1 August 2016 3:08 PM 
To: 'Ruchi Bhatt' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/14 Training Costs - Ai Group correspondence  

 
Dear Mr Bhatt, 
 
I refer to the above matter and acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 30 July 2016.  
 
Please note that, although the Notice of Listing referred only to the Manufacturing Award, it is the 
intention of the Commission that the claims in relation to all three awards will be heard together. 
This was an administrative error on the Listing and will be rectified shortly. 
 
Please be aware that, due to other commitments of the Full Bench, this matter is being re-listed for 
21-23 November 2016 and, as requested, will now be listed in Sydney. 
 
The matter will also be listed for mention during the week commencing 22 August 2016. 
 
An amended Notice of Listing will be sent shortly. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Rachel Kimber 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401  
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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